
INVITATION TO TENDER 

REGIONAL DISTRICT OF NANAIMO 
Tender No. 24-015 

Aquifer Storage and Recovery – Trial Phase Construction 

The purpose of this Tender is to solicit submissions from qualified firms to construct a new wellhead piping 
assembly and site piping for an Aquafer Storage and Recovery Trial at 2030 Claudet Road in Nanoose Bay. 
Signed Tenders will be received by the Regional District of Nanaimo up to 3:00:00 pm local time, on 
Thursday, March 7, 2024 Tenders will not be opened in public. 

Submission Method: By Email Only With “24-015 Aquifer Storage and Recovery – Trial Construction” as 
the subject line at this electronic address: rchowdhury@rdn.bc.ca. All Tenders must be accompanied by a 
verifiable digital Bid Bond, and a verifiable digital Consent of Surety as defined by the Surety Association 
of Canada.  

Please Note: Maximum email file size limit is 20MB, or less. The RDN will not be liable for any 
technological delays in submissions.  Submissions received in any other manner will not be accepted. 

Electronic (PDF) copies of the tender documents are available at no charge.  Please contact 
rchowdhury@rdn.bc.ca to request the tender documents and drawings. 

Last Question & Answer Received Friday March 1, 2024 5:00pm 

Last Addenda/Q&A Response Tuesday March 5, 2024 5:00pm 

Tender Closing Thursday March 7, 2024 3:00pm 

An onsite information session will be held on February 21st, 2024, from 11 am to 2 pm. Attending the pre-
tender onsite information session is not mandatory, however tenderers are fully responsible to be 
knowledgeable about the site. By submitting a tender, the tenderer will be deemed to be fully knowledgeable 
about the site factors that may affect the performance of the work. The tenderers may contact the RDN 

directly for access to view the existing ASR components for re-use. 

Enquiries regarding the project shall be directed to Rocky Chowdhury, M.Sc., P.Eng., Project Engineer, Water 
Services of the Regional District of Nanaimo by telephone (250)-390-6516, or email at rchowdhury@rdn.bc.ca. 

Award of the contract is subject to sufficient budget funds being available for the project and subject 
to obtaining necessary approvals. The proposed project superintendent, subcontractors, schedule of 
completion, size of workforce, proposed equipment, previous experience, and submission of 
suitable references from other similar sized projects will all be considered in review and acceptance of the 
tender. 

The lowest or any tender will not necessarily be accepted. The Regional District of Nanaimo reserves the 
right to waive minor informalities in or reject any or all tenders, or accept the tender deemed most 
favourable in the interests of the District, as detailed in this invitation and the tender documents.  Tenders 
not conforming to the specified requirements may be returned to the Tenderer without consideration. 
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